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Strongly OPPOSE new taxation on Oregonians!  We are already hurting from 

inflation and rising costs of nearly everything.  Our property taxes are close to forcing 

us out of our home where we have lived for nearly 40 years.  The monthly expenses 

for just our necessities are increasing to the point we are having to cut some 

services.   

 

It is time for the government to tighten its belt.  Cut things from your budget rather 

than tax your people even more.  It is easy to spend other people's money.  But we 

ARE those "other people" and we don't have the money. 

Thank you for listening. 

 


